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               ‘Growing Together. Empowered to be more’
           Tuesday 3rd March 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

We will be holding a Parent KS1 Literacy Workshop that will take place next Wednesday – 11th March 2020. The first part of the session will take place in the hall and includes a presentation, discussion and a few subsequent activities based upon how our children learn to read, write and spell. The second part of the session is in your child’s classrooms where you share ideas with them based upon the first part of the workshop. Reading and writing are of course inextricably linked and so much of what is discussed will reflect this fact. The timetable for the afternoon will be as follows:

Session 1: 1.30pm – 2.30pm - In the hall with us, Mr Parker and Mrs Hall
We will be discussing the procedures in place in school for reading, spelling and writing in KS1 and how this links in with what you can do to assist at home. We’ll look at how the new reading scheme links phonics and spelling and guided, individual and home reading and we’ll discuss how we plan for this and engage your children in this learning. We’ll then look at the more creative elements of writing and how to support our children with enhancing their vocabulary and understanding of grammar and punctuation.
Session 2: 2.30pm – 3.30pm – In the classroom

You will be invited into your child’s classroom where the class teacher will be doing a session based upon some of the concepts discussed in Session 1. This will give you the chance to see the learning in action.
There are always a few requests for an evening workshop for those who are unable to attend during the day. Obviously, the second session will be unavailable in a twilight slot but we will hold a repeat of the first session from 6pm on the evening of Wednesday 11th March. The session will last approximately 45 minutes. Please let us know if you’d like to attend this evening meeting.
We really would love to see as many of you as possible as it provides you with another opportunity to see your child’s class in action and will give you a better idea of the complexities of teaching and learning about reading and writing in primary school…it’s much more difficult than you might think!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Parker and Mrs Hall
Headteacher and Literacy Lead

